
Srnre or iiEwYonx
OrrrcE oF THE Arronrury GrruEnnl

Enrc T. Scnreroenunx
ArronNey Gexennr-

August 24,2011
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Elena Sassower, Esq.
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
P.O. Box 3002
Southampton, NY 11969

RE: Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) Request # I10450

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Please be advised that we are conducting a diligent search to determine whether the
Office of the Attorney General has documents that respond to the above-referenced FOIL
request. We estimate that this Office will complete the search by September 26,2011. We need
additional time to complete a response to your request because of limited resources available at
the agency and the large volume of records being reviewed that may respond to your FOIL
request.

We will contact you when we complete the search.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

k"!*
Assistant Attorney General
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